LIST OF ATTENDEES

Regional Fishery Management Council Chairmen’s Meeting
July 10-12, 1995
Land’s End Hotel

New England Council
Joseph Brancaleone, Chair
Eric Smith, Vice-Chair
Doug Marshall, Executive Director

Mid-Atlantic Council
Lee Anderson, Chair
Tony DiLernia, Vice-Chair
David Keifer, Executive Director

South Atlantic Council
David Cupka, Vice-Chair
Bob Mahood, Executive Director

Caribbean Council
Patricia Skov, Chair
Jose Campos, Vice-Chair
Miguel A. Rolon, Executive Director

Gulf Council
Julius Collins, Chair
Ken Roberts, Vice-Chair
Wayne Swingle, Executive Director

Pacific Council
Frank Warrens, Chair
Pete Leipzig, Vice-Chair
Larry Six, Executive Director

North Pacific Council
Richard Lauber, Chair
Wally Pereyra, Vice-Chair
Clarence Pautzke, Executive Director
Staff:  Chris Oliver, Deputy Director
Helen Allen, Secretary
Gretchen Harrington, Intern

Western Pacific

Ed Ebisui, Jr., Chair
Kitty Simonds, Executive Director
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Homer, Alaska

Invited Guests:

Dr. William Aron, Alaska Fisheries Science Center
Ambassador David Colson, State Department
Terry Garcia, General Counsel for NOAA

Gary Matlock, NMFS-DC

Tom Melius, Congressional Staff-Senate

John Oliver, NMFS-DC

CAPT Vince O'Shea, USCG

m NMFS-Bireeter, Alaska Region
RADM Norman Saunders, USCG

Richard Schaefer, NMFS-DC

Rolland Schmitten, Asst. Adm. for Fisheries

Dave Whaley, Congressional Staff-House



